March 19, 2015

Mike Wallin, Councilmember

City of Longview

PO Box 128

Longview, Washington 98632-7080

Dear Councilmember Wallin,

Congratulations on your achievement of AWC's Certificate of Municipal Leadership. Achievement of
this certificate demonstrates essential knowledge and skills to be an effective municipal leader.

Enclosed please find your Certificate of Municipal Leadership recognition and a sample press release.
I encourage you to send a press release showcasing your accomplishments to your local media.
Please modify the press release to meet your specific needs.

I hope that you will display your certificate with pride. Again, congratulations on your
accomplishments. If you have any questions regarding your certificate or the CML program, please
contact Karen Tanner at karent@awcnet.org or (360) 753-4137.

Sincerely,

Francis Benjamin, AWC President
Councilmember, City of Pullman

360.753.4137 « 800.562.8981



